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FEDERAL POLYTECHNIC, NGODO-ISUOCHI
ANAMBRA STATE
GENERAL PROCUREMENT NOTICE (GPN) FOR YEAR 2024 CAPITAL INTERVENTION

1. INTRODUCTION

Federal Polytechnic Ngodo-Isuochi, Abia State was established in the year 2023 with a vision to be a world-class polytechnic producing
middle and average manpower equipped in relevant skill towards meeting societal needs, hereby issue a general procurement notice to
interested reputable, competent, experienced contractors for execution of the under-listed projects:
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